
MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 

INTEROFFICE COMMUNICATION 

August 25,1999 

TO: Acryloyloxyethyl trimethyl ammonium chloride file (CAS# 44992-01-0) 

FROM: Gary Butterfield 

SUBJECT: Screening level for acryloyloxyethyl trimethyl ammonium chloride 

A June 9, 1999 on-line search of CAS and NLM found no published toxicity information 
being available for acryloyloxyethyl trimethyl ammonium chloride. Toxicity information for 
this material was also not found in the standard secondary toxicity references (RTECS, 
NIOSH, ACGJH, EPA's IRIS, NTP, IARC, etc.). 

Due to a lack of available information the screening level is being established at the default 
value of 0.1 ug/m3 with annual averaging, under R232(i). 
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